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  Visual Domain Adaptation in the Deep Learning
Era Gabriela Csurka,Timothy M. Hospedales,Mathieu
Salzmann,Tatiana Tommasi,2022-06-06 Solving
problems with deep neural networks typically
relies on massive amounts of labeled training data
to achieve high performance. While in many
situations huge volumes of unlabeled data can be
and often are generated and available, the cost of
acquiring data labels remains high. Transfer
learning (TL), and in particular domain adaptation
(DA), has emerged as an effective solution to
overcome the burden of annotation, exploiting the
unlabeled data available from the target domain
together with labeled data or pre-trained models
from similar, yet different source domains. The
aim of this book is to provide an overview of such
DA/TL methods applied to computer vision, a field
whose popularity has increased significantly in
the last few years. We set the stage by revisiting
the theoretical background and some of the
historical shallow methods before discussing and
comparing different domain adaptation strategies
that exploit deep architectures for visual
recognition. We introduce the space of self-
training-based methods that draw inspiration from
the related fields of deep semi-supervised and
self-supervised learning in solving the deep
domain adaptation. Going beyond the classic domain
adaptation problem, we then explore the rich space
of problem settings that arise when applying
domain adaptation in practice such as partial or
open-set DA, where source and target data
categories do not fully overlap, continuous DA
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where the target data comes as a stream, and so
on. We next consider the least restrictive setting
of domain generalization (DG), as an extreme case
where neither labeled nor unlabeled target data
are available during training. Finally, we close
by considering the emerging area of learning-to-
learn and how it can be applied to further improve
existing approaches to cross domain learning
problems such as DA and DG.
  Architecting Cloud-Native Serverless Solutions
Safeer CM,2023-06-23 Get up and running with
serverless workloads across AWS, Azure, GCP,
Kubernetes, and virtual machines with real-life
examples and best practices for design,
development, and security of serverless
applications Purchase of the print or Kindle book
includes a free PDF eBook Key Features Learn with
DIY projects and step-by-step instructions for
different serverless technologies and vendors
Explore detailed sections on running serverless
workloads across Kubernetes and virtual machines
Discover Cloudflare Serverless Solutions to
modernize your web applications Book Description
Serverless computing has emerged as a mainstream
paradigm in both cloud and on-premises computing,
with AWS Lambda playing a pivotal role in shaping
the Function-as-a-Service (FaaS) landscape.
However, with the explosion of serverless
technologies and vendors, it has become
increasingly challenging to comprehend the
foundational services and their offerings.
Architecting Cloud Native Serverless Solutions
lays a strong foundation for understanding the
serverless landscape and technologies in a vendor-
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agnostic manner. You'll learn how to select the
appropriate cloud vendors and technologies based
on your specific needs. In addition, you'll dive
deep into the serverless services across AWS, GCP,
Azure, and Cloudflare followed by open source
serverless tools such as Knative, OpenFaaS, and
OpenWhisk, along with examples. You'll explore
serverless solutions on Kubernetes that can be
deployed on both cloud-hosted clusters and on-
premises environments, with real-world use cases.
Furthermore, you'll explore development
frameworks, DevOps approaches, best practices,
security considerations, and design principles
associated with serverless computing. By the end
of this serverless book, you'll be well equipped
to solve your business problems by using the
appropriate serverless vendors and technologies to
build efficient and cost-effective serverless
systems independently. What you will learn
Understand the serverless landscape and its
potential Build serverless solutions across AWS,
Azure, and GCP Develop and run serverless
applications on Kubernetes Implement open source
FaaS with Knative, OpenFaaS, and OpenWhisk
Modernize web architecture with Cloudflare
Serverless Discover popular serverless frameworks
and DevOps for serverless Explore software design
and serverless architecture patterns Acquire an
understanding of serverless development and
security best practices Who this book is for This
book is for DevOps, platform, cloud, site
reliability engineers, or application developers
looking to build serverless solutions. It's a
valuable reference for solution architects trying
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to modernize a legacy application or working on a
greenfield project. It's also helpful for anyone
trying to solve business or operational problems
without wanting to manage complicated technology
infrastructure using serverless technologies. A
basic understanding of cloud computing and some
familiarity with at least one cloud vendor, Python
programming language, and working with CLI will be
helpful when reading this book.
  Trends in Applied Knowledge-Based Systems and
Data Science Hamido Fujita,Moonis Ali,Ali
Selamat,Jun Sasaki,Masaki Kurematsu,2016-07-13
This book constitutes the refereed conference
proceedings of the 29th International Conference
on Industrial, Engineering and Other Applications
of Applied Intelligent Systems, IEA/AIE 2016, held
in Morioka, Japan, in August 2-4, 2016. The 80
revised full papers presented were carefully
reviewed and selected from 168 submissions. They
are organized in topical sections: data science;
knowledge base systems; natural language
processing and sentiment analysis; semantic Web
and social networks; computer vision; medical
diagnosis system and bio-informatics; applied
neural networks; innovations in intelligent
systems and applications; decision support
systems; adaptive control; soft computing and
multi-agent systems; evolutionary algorithms and
heuristic search; system integration for real-life
applications.
  The Business of the FIFA World Cup Simon
Chadwick,Paul Widdop,Christos
Anagnostopoulos,Daniel Parnell,2022-04-08 The FIFA
World Cup is arguably the biggest sporting event
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on earth. This book is the first to focus on the
business and management of the World Cup, taking
the reader from the initial stages of bidding and
hosting decisions, through planning and
organisation, to the eventual legacies of the
competition. The book introduces the global
context in which the World Cup takes place,
surveying the history and evolution of the
tournament and the geopolitical background against
which bidding and hosting decisions take place. It
examines all the key issues and debates which
surround the tournament, from governance and
corruption to security and the media, and looks
closely at the technical processes that create the
event, from planning and finance to marketing and
fan engagement. Analysis of the Women’s World Cup
is also embedded in every chapter, and the book
also considers the significance of World Cup
tournaments at age-group level. No sport business
or management course is complete without some
discussion of the FIFA World Cup, so this book is
essential reading for any student, researcher or
sport business professional looking to fully
understand global sport business today.
  WordPress For Dummies Lisa Sabin-
Wilson,2011-08-31 The bestselling guide to
WordPress, fully updated to help you get your blog
going! Millions of bloggers rely on WordPress, the
popular, free blogging platform. This guide covers
all the features and improvements in the most up-
to-date version of WordPress. Whether you are
switching to WordPress from another blogging
platform or just starting your first blog, you'll
find the advice in this friendly guide gets you up
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to speed on both the free-hosted WordPress.com
version and WordPress.org, which requires the
purchase of web hosting services, and figure out
which version is best for you. You'll be able to
take full advantage of the flexibility and
usability of WordPress. WordPress is a state-of-
the-art blog platform that emphasizes aesthetics,
web standards, and usability Previous editions of
this guide have sold more than 85,000 copies, and
interest in blogging continues to explode
Illustrates how to set up and maintain a blog with
WordPress and how to use all the new features
Covers both the free-hosted WordPress.com version
and WordPress.org, which requires users to
purchase web hosting services Written by an expert
who works directly with developers and the
cofounder of WordPress This guide helps bloggers
quickly and easily take advantage of everything
this popular blogging tool has to offer.
  Vmware Vsphere 5.1 Cookbook G. B.
Abhilash,2013-01-01 A fast-paced, task-oriented
Cookbook covering recipes on the installation and
configuration of vSphere 5.1 components. The
recipes are accompanied with relevant screenshots
with an intention to provide a visual guidance as
well. The book concentrates more on the actual
task rather than the theory around it, making it
easier to understand what is really needed to
achieve the task.This book is a guide for anyone
who wants to learn how to install and configure
VMware vSphere components. This is an excellent
handbook for support professionals or for anyone
intending to give themselves a head start in
learning how to install and configure vSphere 5.1
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components. It is also a good task-oriented
reference material for consultants who design and
deploy vSphere environments.
  Grails in Action Peter Ledbrook,Glen
Smith,2014-06-10 Summary Grails in Action, Second
Edition is a comprehensive introduction to Grails
2 focused on making you super-productive fast. In
this totally revised new edition, you'll master
Grails 2.3 core skills as you apply TDD techniques
to developing a full-scale Twitter clone. Along
the way you'll learn the latest single-page web
app UI techniques, work with NoSQL backends,
integrate with enterprise messaging, and implement
a complete RESTful API for your services. Purchase
of the print book includes a free eBook in PDF,
Kindle, and ePub formats from Manning
Publications. About the Technology It may be time
for you to stop reconfiguring, rewriting, and
recompiling your Java web apps. Grails, a Groovy-
powered web framework, hides all that busy work so
you can concentrate on what your applications do,
not how they're built. In addition to its famously
intuitive dev environment and seamless integration
with Spring and Hibernate, the new Grails 2.3 adds
improved REST support, better protection against
attacks from the web, and better dependency
resolution. About the Book Grails in Action,
Second Edition is a comprehensive introduction to
Grails 2. In this totally revised edition you'll
master Grails as you apply TDD techniques to a
full-scale example (a Twitter clone). Along the
way you'll learn single-page web app techniques,
work with NoSQL back ends, integrate with
enterprise messaging, implement a RESTful API ...
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and more. No Java or Groovy knowledge is required.
Some web development and OOP experience is
helpful. What's Inside Covers Grails 2.3 from the
ground up Agile delivery and testing using Spock
How to use and manage plugins Tips and tricks from
the trenches About the Authors There's no
substitute for experience: Glen Smith and Peter
Ledbrook have been fixtures in the Grails
community, contributing code, blogging, and
speaking at conferences worldwide, since Grails
0.2. Table of Contents PART 1 INTRODUCING GRAILS
Grails in a hurry The Groovy essentials PART 2
CORE GRAILS Modeling the domain 63 Creating the
initial UI Retrieving the data you need
Controlling application flow Services and data
binding Developing tasty forms, views, and layouts
PART 3 EVERYDAY GRAILS Building reliable
applications Using plugins: just add water
Protecting your application Exposing your app to
other programs Single-page web applications (and
other UI stuff) Understanding Spring and
transactions PART 4 ADVANCED GRAILS Understanding
events, messaging, and scheduling NoSQL and Grails
Beyond compile, test, run Grails in the cloud
BONUS ONLINE CHAPTERS Advanced GORM kung fu
Developing plugins
  Going Google Jared J. Covili,2012-03-19 Engage
digital learners with the power of Google! This
guide for K-12 educators explores the wide array
of Google tools and shows how to use them in the
classroom to foster digital learning. Appropriate
for experienced Googlers as well as novices, the
text is organized into parts according to the 21st
century skills each tool promotes. Written in an
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intentionally casual, engaging style, each
chapter: Explains the specific benefits of using
each tool for teaching and learning Provides step
by step tutorials with screen shots that
illustrate the processes Contains detailed
examples of classroom and teacher productivity
projects Included are specific classroom
activities that teachers can use immediately to
engage students and enhance learning.
  Services – SERVICES 2018 Alvin Yang,Siva
Kantamneni,Ying Li,Awel Dico,Xiangang Chen,Rajesh
Subramanyan,Liang-Jie Zhang,2018-06-22 This book
constitutes the refereed proceedings of the 14th
World Congress on Services, SERVICES 2018, held as
part of the Services Conference Federation, SCF
2018, in Seattle, USA, in June 2018. The 10 full
papers and 3 short papers presented were carefully
reviewed and selected from 22 submissions. The
papers cover topics in the field of software
foundations and applications with a focus on novel
approaches for engineering requirements, design
and architectures, testing, maintenance and
evolution, model-driven development, software
processes, metrics, quality assurance and new
software economics models, search-based software
engineering, benefiting day-to-day services
sectors and derived through experiences, with
appreciation to scale, pragmatism, transparency,
compliance and/or dependability.
  Using Java Server Pages and Servlets Mark
Wutka,2000 Special Edition Using JSP and Servlets
starts by detailing the evolution of web servers
that led to the creation of ASP and JSP. It
explains both the limitations of previous
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technologies and the benefits that JSP provides
including platform independence. Includes coverage
of: organizing applications with multiple files
and client-side objects, generating well-formed
XML using JSP, storing data in cookies and
sessions, interacting with Enterprise Java Beans,
displaying dynamic graphics with Java 2D, and
using RMI and Corba to enhance JSP applications.
The final chapters demonstrate advanced JSP &
Servlet techniques, including using JSP to create
wireless & XML-based applications. Appendices
provide an overview of popular JSP & Servlet
runtime environments, including Jrun, Tomcat and
ServletExec.
  Web Application Development with MEAN Amos Q.
Haviv,Adrian Mejia,Robert Onodi,2016-10-28 Unlock
the power of the MEAN stack by creating attractive
and real-world projects About This Book Learn
about the different components that comprise a
MEAN application to construct a fully functional
MEAN application using the best third-party
modules A step-by-step guide to developing the
MEAN stack components from scratch to achieve
maximum flexibility when building an e-commerce
application Build optimum end-to-end web
applications using the MEAN stack Who This Book Is
For This learning path is for web developers who
are experienced in developing applications using
JavaScript. This course is for developers who are
interested in learning how to build modern and
multiple web applications using MongoDB, Express,
AngularJS, and Node.js. What You Will Learn Build
modern, end-to-end web applications by employing
the full-stack web development solution of MEAN
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Connect your Express application to MongoDB and
use a Mongoose model and build a complex
application from start to finish in MongoDB Employ
AngularJS to build responsive UI components
Implement multiple authentication strategies such
as OAuth, JsonWebToken, and Sessions Enhance your
website's usability with social logins such as
Facebook, Twitter, and Google Secure your app by
creating SSL certificates and run payment
platforms in a live environment Implement a chat
application from scratch using Socket.IO Create
distributed applications and use the power of
server-side rendering in your applications Extend
a project with a real-time bidding system using
WebSockets In Detail The MEAN stack is a
collection of the most popular modern tools for
web development. This course will help you to
build a custom e-commerce app along with several
other applications. You will progress to creating
several applications with MEAN. The first module
in this course will provide you with the skills
you need to successfully create, maintain, and
test a MEAN application. Starting with MEAN core
frameworks, this course will explain each
framework key concepts of MongoDB, Express,
AngularJS, and Node.js. We will walk through the
different tools and frameworks that will help
expedite your daily development cycles. After
this, the next module will show you how to create
your own e-commerce application using the MEAN
stack. It takes you step by step through the
parallel process of learning and building to
develop a production-ready, high-quality e-
commerce site from scratch. It also shows you how



13

to manage user authentication and authorization,
check multiple payment platforms, add a product
search and navigation feature, deploy a
production-ready e-commerce site, and finally add
your own high-quality feature to the site. The
final step in this course will enable you to build
a better foundation for your AngularJS apps.
You'll learn how to build complex real-life
applications with the MEAN stack and a few more
advanced projects. You will become familiar with
WebSockets, build real-time web applications,
create auto-destructing entities, and see how to
work with monetary data in Mongo. You will also
find out how to a build real-time e-commerce
application. This learning path combines some of
the best that Packt has to offer in one complete,
curated package. It includes content from the
following Packt products: MEAN Web Development by
Amos Haviv Building an E-Commerce Application with
MEAN by Adrian Mejia MEAN Blueprints by Robert
Onodi Style and approach This course will begin
with the introduction to MEAN, gradually
progressing with building applications in each
framework. Each transition is well explained, and
each chapter begins with the required background
knowledge.
  TACCLE Graham Attwell,2009 This book is written
for classroom teachers who want to know more about
e-learning and who would like to experiment with
designing e-learning material to use in their own
classrooms. It is primarily targeted at secondary
teachers but there is no reason why primary school
teachers and adult education teachers should not
find it useful too. The other group we had in mind



14

were those of you still undertaking initial
teacher training. Although there are some
exemplary courses, a depressing number of trainee
teachers continue to arrive in the classroom
having barely heard the words ‘e-learning’, still
less have hands on experience of it.
  Photoshop Pro Photography Handbook Chris
Weston,2007 It's chock-full of illustrations,
insider tips, and practical examples for making
the most of Photoshop's popular software--
including the new CS3.
  LinkedIn Profile Optimization For Dummies Donna
Serdula,2020-03-31 Give your LinkedIn profile the
makeover it deserves—and get the attention you
deserve Look at your profile: you know it could be
a little better. Too many LinkedIn users are just
posting a basic resume and hoping for the offers
to come flooding in, missing out on the incredible
opportunity the platform offers to properly
showcase their talents, products, and services to
610 million professionals in over 200 countries.
LinkedIn is way more than a resume tool—to display
your professional past and present—it’s also your
career future and personal brand. Used to its
fullest extent, it helps you demonstrate the
unique value and culture you provide, the skills
and aspirations that make you different, to get
the outcomes you truly want. But how’s it done?
Profile branding expert Donna Serdula pioneered
the concept of LinkedIn Profile Optimization and
through her Website, LinkedIn-Makever.com, has
helped over 5000 professionals use LinkedIn to
achieve increased success. In this guide she
applies that experience to help you use all of
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LinkedIn’s capabilities to meet your goals,
whether they be job search, reputation management,
or sales—including how to: Create a memorable,
successful profile Optimize personal keywords
Showcase your experience, accomplishments, and
unique value Use LinkedIn features to grow your
network and more You never get a second chance to
make a first impression—and people are Googling
you right now: Get a fresh online look and get
results!
  Beginning ASP.NET MVC 4 Jose Rolando Guay
Paz,2013-06-24 By now you’ll have heard of ASP.NET
MVC. This exciting new approach to developing
ASP.NET web applications has taken the development
world by storm over the last few years. Now a
mature technology suitable for mainstream use, its
adoption has exploded in recent times. Until
recently, ASP.NET MVC was regarded as an advanced
technology only suitable for experienced
developers with a strong knowledge of classic
ASP.NET and C# coding behind them. This book
overturns that prejudice and shows that the
beautiful simplicity of ASP.NET MVC is just as
suitable for novice developers venturing into
real-world application design for the first time.
With the aid of a fully worked demo application
this book explains and demonstrates for you the
three pillars of MVC in action. You’ll see howthe
Model, View and Controller patterns work together
in a compliementary manner to provide MVC’s
powerful results. There’s never been a better time
to learn how to use ASP.NETMVC 4. The technology
will speed your development times, reduce the
verbosity of your code and simplify your
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application designs all at once. Take the first
step towards ASP.NET MVC mastery with Beginning
ASP.NET MVC 4. What you’ll learn How to get
started with ASP.NET MVC. What tools and
components you’ll need and how to download and set
up the demo application on your system. Understand
the details of the MVC pattern with deep-dives
into each of the Model, View and Controller
elements supported by working code showing them in
action. How to apply and extend the MVC patterns
to real world solutions: adding AJAX and jQuery,
validation and securing user data, testing and
deploying the finished application. All of these
are discussed and demonstrated. Who this book is
for This book is written for readers with basic
ASP.NET expertise, such as you might gain from
reading Beginning ASP.NET 4.5 in C#. You should be
familiar with the underlying structure of ASP.NET
applications and comfortable following examples
that are underpinned with straight-forward C#
code. If you've just found your feet with ASP.NET
and are looking to take the next step on the road
to mastery then this is the book for you. Table of
Contents Introducing ASP.NET MVC 4 Installing
ASP.NET MVC 4 The “Have You Seen Me?” ASP.NET MVC
4 Web Application Controllers Views Models Data
Validation Ajax and jQuery Security Routing
Testing the Application Deploying the Application
  Proceedings of Third International Conference on
Sustainable Expert Systems Subarna
Shakya,Valentina Emilia Balas,Wang
Haoxiang,2023-02-22 This book features high-
quality research papers presented at the 3rd
International Conference on Sustainable Expert
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Systems (ICSES 2022), held in Nepal during
September 9–10, 2022. The book focuses on the
research information related to artificial
intelligence, sustainability and expert systems
applied in almost all the areas of industries,
government sectors and educational institutions
worldwide. The main thrust of the book is to
publish the conference papers that deal with the
design, implementation, development, testing and
management of intelligent and sustainable expert
systems and also to provide both theoretical and
practical guidelines for the deployment of these
systems.
  Digital Imaging for Cultural Heritage
Preservation Filippo Stanco,Sebastiano
Battiato,Giovanni Gallo,2011-07-28 This edition
presents the most prominent topics and
applications of digital image processing,
analysis, and computer graphics in the field of
cultural heritage preservation. The text assumes
prior knowledge of digital image processing and
computer graphics fundamentals. Each chapter
contains a table of contents, illustrations, and
figures that elucidate the presented concepts in
detail, as well as a chapter summary and a
bibliography for further reading. Well-known
experts cover a wide range of topics and related
applications, including spectral imaging,
automated restoration, computational
reconstruction, digital reproduction, and 3D
models.
  Easy WP Guide WordPress Manual Anthony
Hortin,2015-10-23 It might be easier to say what
this guide isn’t, rather than what it is. It isn’t
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an in depth look at every single function
available within the WordPress dashboard. Nor is
it a guide to help you develop or modify WordPress
themes. It's an easy to follow WordPress manual
that will help you to get an overall understanding
of how you use the various features within the
WordPress Dashboard to keep your website or blog
updated. The official WordPress Codex is great if
you want to get really involved in developing your
own WordPress theme or modifying your site with
plugins, but it can be a bit daunting for those
users who just want a simple guide to using the
Content Management side of WordPress or just need
to update their site pages every so often. The
Easy WP Guide will teach you how to add content to
your website and keep it updated, simply and
easily. This version has been completely updated
for use with WordPress 4.3.
  WordPress 5 Cookbook Rakhitha Nimesh
Ratnayake,2020-03-21 Explore built-in WordPress
features and the power of advanced plugins and
themes for building modern websites using exciting
recipes Key FeaturesBuild custom features and
extend built-in features in WordPress with custom
coding and pluginsGet to grips with extending
WordPress as an application frameworkManage non-
functional aspects of your website such as
security, performance, and maintenanceBook
Description WordPress has been the most popular
content management system (CMS) for many years and
is now powering over 30% of all websites globally.
With the demand for WordPress development and
skilled developers ever-increasing, now is the
best time to learn WordPress inside out. This book
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starts with simple recipes for configuring
WordPress and managing basic platform features.
You’ll then move on to explore how to install and
customize WordPress plugins, widgets, and themes.
The next few chapters cover recipes for content
and user-management-related topics such as
customizing the content display, working with
content types, using the new Gutenberg editor, and
customizing editorial workflow for building
advanced blogs. As you advance, you’ll learn how
to use WordPress as an application framework as
well as a platform for building e-commerce sites.
This WordPress book will also help you optimize
your site to maximize visibility on search
engines, add interactivity, and build a user
community to make the site profitable. Finally,
you’ll learn how to maintain a WordPress site
smoothly while taking precautions against possible
security threats. By the end of the book, you’ll
have the tools and skills required to build and
maintain modern WordPress websites with the latest
technologies and be able to find quick solutions
to common WordPress problems. What you will
learnInstall and customize WordPress themes and
plugins for building websitesDevelop modern web
designs without the need to write any codeExplore
the new Gutenberg content editor introduced in
WordPress 5 (Bebo)Use the existing WordPress
plugins to add custom features and monetize your
websiteImprove user interaction and accessibility
for your website with simple tricksDiscover
powerful techniques for maintaining and securing
your websitesExtend built-in WordPress features
for advanced website managementWho this book is
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for This book is for beginners who want to build
powerful modern websites with minimum coding
knowledge and intermediate web developers who want
to extend the basic features of WordPress to cater
to advanced modern website technologies. Although
prior experience with WordPress is not required,
familiarity with basic PHP, HTML, and CSS is
necessary to understand the concepts covered.
  Social Media for Direct Selling Representatives
Karen Clark,2018-01-15 This is the resource you've
been waiting for. Tailored specifically to those
in party plan direct selling businesses, Social
Media for Direct Selling Representatives is the
first volume in a series of books to help you
accelerate your business using social media
marketing as a vibrant part of your overall
marketing plan. Based on 18 years' experience in
the field and working with companies, this book
was written by someone with the technical
expertise to know what works, and the industry
knowledge to explain it in a way that makes sense.
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